Superintendent's Dashboard June 10, 2016

 Dr. Silky and Dr. Wachter will be presenting the Organizational Study to the Board on June 14 at 7:00 PM. The report has been posted on docushare and a hard copy will be provided at the meeting. If you would like your hard copy earlier, let me know as they are available.

The meeting will commence with Mrs. Hoyt presenting some awards to students followed by a presentation by the Reading Recovery teachers.

• APPR negotiations are coming to a close. With the exception of a few forms we believe we will be ready to submit to SED for review during the last week in June.

The first meeting for teacher negotiations will be held July 21. I would like to meet with members of the negotiation team after the July 4th holiday to discuss proposals.

 As per our discussion at our last meeting we will be meeting at 1:00 PM on July 12 to discuss the Organizational report and next steps as it relates to capital improvements. Scott Bischoping has agreed to facilitate this discussion.

I would like to know if the Board is interested in holding the meeting in the new conference center located on the Boces campus in Newark or if you prefer to meet here. Please let Ed or me know your thoughts and I will follow-up at our next meeting.

- I have requested a quote from Dr. Thomas Ramming to conduct an efficacy study on our academic regular education programs. This would provide invaluable information as we head into teacher negotiations and it is important that we are able to share certain parts of the report to advocate for the continued, incremental academic progress of our students. It will also compliment the information we receive from the special education study, providing a general education perspective as well. This study would be BOCES aidable.
- We have received the final recommendations from our Special Education Study.
 The report is attached and Melanie Stevenson will be providing an overview at our next meeting.
- One of our elementary students has been diagnosed with pertussis. Letters were sent home to all parents and it has also been posted on the website.
- If you will be attending the High School graduation please let me know. It is scheduled for June 24 at 7:00 PM.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ed or me. Also, if you email Ed or me a questions or request for information, please copy the entire Board as other members may have the same question.

Enjoy your weekend.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

6-14-16	BOE Meeting, 6:00 PM, Dr. Silky, Organizational Study Report
6-24-16	HS Graduation, 7:00 PM
7-12-16	BOE Training, 1:00-5:00 PM TBD
7-12-16	BOE Meeting, 6:00 PM, HS